
There is an NA 
Convention in 

Bakersfield, in 
February 2024

We can sign up 
to tell the 
friends and 
family about 

Nar-Anon

We need volunteers to help with the

Nar-Anon Outreach Table

at the CCRCNA Bakersfield Convention

Friday 16 and Saturday 17, February 2024

Email robertp27march@gmail.com

If you would like to help

mailto:robertp27march@gmail.com

